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I am concerned about the proliferation of guns in our Community (Narooma) by way of a HuntFest 

currently held on Crown Lands in Narooma. 

 

This matter is currently before the Minister for Crown Lands to consider granting a further extension 

of HuntFest's current licence which expires in 2017.  Despite 80% of the locals opposing such an 

event, our local Council erroneously decided to endorse a further 5 year licence to HuntFest in our 

Shire.  The Minister for Crown Lands (and other relevant Ministers) have been fully briefed of the 

community's concerns on a number of occasions and by a number of locals, including the 

presentation to Parliament of a petition with over 10,000 signature opposing the sale of guns on 

Crown Land. 

 

I urge you to consider carefully what type of country you wish us to live in. 
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